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 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to 

the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and to the Liaison 

Offices of the Specialized Agencies and related organizations and has the honour to bring 

to their attention the following: 

 

 The eRegistration system currently used to request UN grounds passes for non-

New York based delegates attending meetings at UN Headquarters is scheduled to 

migrate from https://delegate.un.int to the new eDelegate platform at 

https://edelegate.un.int on Wednesday, 26 May 2021. In the future, delegations will be 

able to access all meetings related information on one convenient platform. The 

eRegistration system will be found at https://edelegate.un.int under the Protocol heading. 

A redirection from the old address will also be in place for a short duration to allow all 

users to find and bookmark the new site.  

 

Users will be able to access the site using their eDelegate login credentials. In 

case the new e-deleGATE platform is accessed for the first time, delegates are requested 

to use the new hyperlink and set a password by clicking on the forgot password link. 

Usernames have remained the same. 

 

All users are encouraged to log on to the system and familiarize themselves with 

the new layout. Questions and feedback can be directed to missions-support@un.int 

 

 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to 

the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and to the Liaison 

Offices of the Specialized Agencies and related organizations and avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to them the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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